
Catholic Social Services supports more than 300 families a year with a
variety of services to help home to be a good place for kids to grow

up. The demand for our services keep growing and to meet that need
we are planning to build a new Family Support Facility in partnership

with The Sisters of Mercy at 25 Broughton St South Dunedin.
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Make a credit card donation online at cathsocialservices.org.nz/supportus
or by direct bank transfer to 06-0901-0054890-27

OR 
Contact us at 03-455-3838 or office@cathsocialservices.org.nz for more information

All donations will be reciepted and are tax deductible if over $5.

Proposed new Family Support Centre

The cost of this project is around $1,400,000, but with two thirds of the funding in
place, we are well on the way to making this a reality. We are now inviting others to

join us in making a difference for the next generation by making a donation
towards this awesome opportunity. 





